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UNIVERSITY OF MALAYA

“THE MIGHT OF WORDS"

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

ASTAR Scrabble Challenge International (ASCI) 2020

Dear Participants, Teachers and Parents/Guardians,

It is with deep regret and heavy hearts that we officially announce the cancellation of ASCI 2020
tournament which is originally supposed to be held on 21st & 22nd April 2020. We know this will
come as a great disappointment not only to the players, parents and teachers but also to our sponsors
as well as the global scrabble community, but this is not a decision we have taken lightly.

To arrive at this decision, we had taken into consideration all aspects of our current situation as well
as the interest of the involved parties. However, due to the uncertainty that COVID-19 has brought
upon us, we have decided that cancelling the competition will be the most appropriate way to
address the situation. We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused and we will proceed
with the refund of fees to the participants.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Fabian Wee at +6011-10545851
or by emailing us at asci.scrabble@gmail.com.

We thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. Please continue to support ASCI for the
coming year and we look forward to meeting you again for the coming session of ASCI.

Best regards,
HET ZPOET

CHONG WEN WOEI

Director

ASTAR Scrabble Challenge International (ASCI) 2020
First Residential College

University of Malaya

Announcement date: 24" August 2020




